Testimonial- High Ridge Meadows Farm

When we first decided to start a flock of Icelandic sheep on our farm, we did a lot of research on
the breed and knew that Icelandics would be a great choice for the cold climes of Vermont,
but... that’s all we knew! Kathy was so knowledgeable in every aspect of this breed and
shepherding. Her website is chock full of information for those of us who have little to no
experience; what to buy right off, parasite prevention and monitoring, health issues, lambing,
-you name it and it's there. Most importantly, Kathy makes herself available for any questions
well after the initial purchase is made. | have always gotten a prompt and very informative reply
to my many emails (and phone calls!) She remains interested in how we are doing and even
now will send off a piece of information that she thinks would be helpful or important to note.

We have been so pleased with our purchase of our sheep and the support that Kathy has
consistently provided to us. She shares her wealth of information in friendly, yet professional
way and has truly been our lifeline in this new endeavor!

-- Mary Moran, High Ridge Meadows Farm




